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Unapproved Minutes of the November 4th 2018 SLO Bytes meeting of the Board of Directors
Officers present: Earl Kaplan, Alan Raul, John Waller, Bob Styerwalt and Ralph Sutter
President Earl Kaplan called the meeting to order at 12:08 pm.  The minutes of the October 7th BOD meeting were approved as submitted, 
Treasurer Bob Styerwalt reported that 7 members dues are up for renewal this month.  
Training Officer Alan Raul updated the BOD on the upcoming Linux group meeting schedule.  It will be an open session with members invited to share their triumphs and tribulations in using that system.
Secretary Ralph Sutter announced that he has updated the SLO Bytes listing in the Tribune calendar.  It must be renewed every 6 months.  The Photo group program for November is Night Shots.
At today’s Second Session, Alan will speak on the programs built in to Windows 10 that can be used for viewing and editing videos.  Ralph will present the freeware programs VLC and Irfanview as well as Internet Radio.
Program Chair John Waller was encouraged to be thinking about a program for January 2019.  
The program for December will consist of Alan’s traditional First Session.  In lieu of a Second Session, we will hold the annual election of officers followed by a festive holiday offering of sweets and assorted high calorie treats.
The meeting ended at 12:27 pm
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